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Based upon data provided by the National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) and your grade 
level, the Department of Education has determined that you may have received a total 
amount of undergraduate student loans that is close to or equal to the loan limits established 
for the federal loan programs. Therefore, your eligibility for additional student loans may be 
limited. 
 
The financial aid office will review your Stafford loan borrowing history to determine your 
remaining Stafford loan eligibility for this academic year. Once the review is completed, you 
will be notified of your Stafford loan eligibility. 
 
 

At this time, there isn’t a form you need to submit. The “Lifetime Loan 
Limit” document is just an informative message to you. 

 

For information about the federal loan limits, please review the “Aggregate” loan 
limit information here: 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/types/loans/subsidized-unsubsidized#how-much 

 

To review your own student loan history, you may log in to the NSLDS (National 
Student Loan Data System): 

https://www.nslds.ed.gov/ 
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